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Dear 

Thanks for resending this through. I was able to access the links yesterday, although I struggled to
download the documents.
 
Having reviewed, I see that the document is largely unchanged from that previously presented. As
such, I reiterate my earlier comments (attached) that the Council considers that the pre-
consultation has been comprehensive and adequate.

 

 
Assistant Director – Planning
Boston Borough Council and East Lindsey District Council

Tel: 
Mob: 
Email: @boston.gov.uk
 
Website: www.mybostonuk.com / www.e-lindsey.gov.uk  
 
Facebook: Boston Borough Council  / East Lindsey District Council
Twitter: Boston Borough Council / East Lindsey District Council
 
Municipal Buildings, West Street, Boston PE21 8QR
 

 



From:
To: Boston Alternative Energy Facility
Cc: Vamplew, Rachael
Subject: EN010095 - Boston Alternative Energy Facility Adequacy of Consultation Request

Dear 
Thank you for your email and offering us the opportunity to comment on the adequacy of
consultation.
I am able to confirm that Boston Borough Council considers that the documents presented
sufficiently demonstrate that the obligations under S42,47 & 48 of the Planning Act 2008 have
been met. The documents are comprehensive in nature; and based on the engagement with
Boston Borough Council to date, we are confident that the applicants have approached this in a
positive way as per the spirit of the regulations.
It is noted that the final consultation this year elicited a poor response as it was on-line only -
webinar and response form; the method of consultation was owing to Covid-19. Previous
consultation using traditional face to face forums were better attended and responded to.
However, these minor points do not undermine our overall view that the pre-consultation has
been adequately approached.
I hope that this is sufficient for your purposes.

Regards

Assistant Director – Planning
Boston Borough Council and East Lindsey District Council

Tel: 
Mob: 
Email: @boston.gov.uk
Website: www.mybostonuk.com / www.e-lindsey.gov.uk
Facebook: Boston Borough Council / East Lindsey District Council
Twitter: Boston Borough Council / East Lindsey District Council
Municipal Buildings, West Street, Boston PE21 8QR
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From: planning 
Sent: 03 December 2020 12:07
To:  
Subject: FW: EN010095 - Boston Alternative Energy Facility Adequacy of Consultation Request



From: Boston Alternative Energy Facility
<BostonAlternativeEnergyFacility@planninginspectorate.gov.uk> 
Sent: 01 December 2020 14:03
Cc: Boston Alternative Energy Facility
<BostonAlternativeEnergyFacility@planninginspectorate.gov.uk>
Subject: [POTENTIAL SPAM] EN010095 - Boston Alternative Energy Facility Adequacy of
Consultation Request
Dear Sir/Madam,
Please find attached the Adequacy of Consultation Request for Boston Alternative Energy Facility
(EN010095).
Do not hesitate to get in contact with any queries.
We look forward to hearing your views on the consultation by Monday 14 December 2020.
Kind regards,

Case Officer

Please note that the contents of this email and any attachments are privileged and/or
confidential and intended solely for the use of the intended recipient. If you are not the
intended recipient of this email and its attachments, you must take no action based upon
them, nor must you copy or show them to anyone. Please contact the sender if you believe
you have received this email in error and then delete this email from your system.

Recipients should note that e-mail traffic on Planning Inspectorate systems is subject to
monitoring, recording and auditing to secure the effective operation of the system and for
other lawful purposes. The Planning Inspectorate has taken steps to keep this e-mail and
any attachments free from viruses. It accepts no liability for any loss or damage caused as
a result of any virus being passed on. It is the responsibility of the recipient to perform all
necessary checks.

The statements expressed in this e-mail are personal and do not necessarily reflect the
opinions or policies of the Inspectorate.

DPC:76616c646f72

This email may contain sensitive or personal data, please think before including in any
forwarded correspondence.




